
ALL SAINTS ANGLICAN CHURCH 
Phone: 834-4501  or   Email: office@allsaintsparish.ca 

Phone:  689-4501 (after hours emergency)     website: www.allsaintsparish.ca 

  

 Rector: Rev’d Sheila White  email: rev.sheila@allsaintsparish.ca 

 Associate: Rev’d Robin Trevors  email: rev.robin@allsaintsparish.ca 

 Deacon:  Rev’d Sam Butler  email: rev.sam@allsaintsparish.ca 

Warden on Duty for June: 

Sandra Taylor 
 

Tuesday, May 29nd 

2:00 pm - Personal Care Home Visit 

—Cronins (Rev. Robin) 

6:30 pm - Executive Meeting 

7:30 pm - Vestry Meeting 
 

Wednesday, May 30th 

12:00 pm  - Meals on Wheels  
 

Thursday, May 31st 

6:30 pm - Choir Practice 

 

Sunday, June 3rd 

8:30 am - Holy Eucharist 

10:00 am - Holy Eucharist 
 

Sidespersons, June 3rd 

Team #4, Percy Greenslade 
 

Eucharistic Assistants, June 3rd 

8:30 a.m. - Charles Taylor 

10:00 a.m. - Betty R, Barb C, Alvin, 

Amanda 
 

Greeters, June 3rd 

10:00 am - Christina Butler 
 

Readers, June 3rd 

Shirley Batten 

Christina McCarthy 

Georgina Smith 

 

Servers, June 3rd 

Amanda H, Eliza P, Emma R 

Kids Pre-school- grade 6 get ready for 

a wonderful fun-filled week of 

learning and fellowship at the All 

Saints/Faith Pentecostal “ Son Surf” 

Beach Bash  Vacation Bible School.  

June 25- July 1, 2012 from 900am–

noon daily at All Saints Parish Hall 

Foxtrap is the place to be to start the 

summer off with a bang.  For 

information and registration contact 

All Saints Parish Hall at 834-4501 or 

Helen at 834-3325. 

Schedule for Services of Holy 

Baptism: 
June 10th, June 27th,  July 8th, July 25th,  

August 5th, August 29th,  Sept 2nd, Oct 

7th, Nov 4th, Dec 2nd 

In response to requests from families 

coming home for summer holidays we 

are prepared to include the Sacrament 

of Holy Baptism at three of our 

midweek services in addition to our 

regularly scheduled Baptisms.   

Baptism preparation is required.  To 

register please call the parish office. 

Baptism Preparation Dates:  

June 4th at 7:00pm;   July 23rd at 

7:00pm;  Aug 27th at 7:00pm 

Thank you to those who donated to the 

ACW Lenten Challenge for Cartwright.  

$650.00 was raised. 

Gospel Hymn Sing tonight at 7:00 

pm in the parish hall 

THE CANDLE 
May 27, 2012 

A Tribute to the Ed Sullivan Show: Season Two     

To book your ticket – call the parish office ‘cause we are ready to take on 

the 60’s and pay tribute to the entertainers who graced the stage of the Ed 

Sullivan Show. 

The evening will include a three course dinner, great entertainment, an auc-

tion, and to top the evening off we’re moving the tables to give room to kick 

up our heals !! 

June 15th at  6:30pm.     Cost:  $25.00 per person.        

The Day of Pentecost marked a turning point in the early 

Christian church. Pentecost, a Jewish feast, was celebrated 

50 days after Passover, and pilgrims had come to Jerusalem 

from all over the world to celebrate the event. 

 

The 12 apostles were gathered together in a house when a 

terrific wind came from heaven and filled the place. They 

saw tongues that looked like fire that separated and came 

down on each of them. 

 

Immediately the apostles were filled with the Holy Spirit, 

who caused them to speak in tongues. The crowds of visitors were astonished 

because every pilgrim heard the apostles speaking to him or her in their own foreign 

language! Some accused the apostles of being drunk. 

 

The Apostle Peter stood and addressed them, saying they were not drunk. It was 

only nine o'clock in the morning. Then, empowered by the Holy Spirit, Peter 

preached boldly to them, explaining about Jesus Christ and God's plan of salvation. 

 

The crowd was so moved when Peter told them of their part in Jesus' crucifixion that 

they asked the apostles, "Brothers, what shall we do?" (Acts 2:37, NIV). 

 

The right response, Peter told them, was to repent and be baptized in the name of 

Jesus Christ for the forgiveness of their sins. He promised that they would receive 

the gift of the Holy Spirit. 

 

They took the gospel message to heart. About 3,000 people were baptized and added 

to the fledgling Christian church on that Day of Pentecost.  

http://christianity.about.com/od/biblefeastsandholidays/p/pentecostfeast.htm
http://christianity.about.com/od/biblefeastsandholidays/p/passoverfeast.htm
http://christianity.about.com/od/glossary/a/Apostle.htm
http://christianity.about.com/od/topicalbiblestudies/a/whoisholyspirit.htm
http://christianity.about.com/od/glossary/g/speakingtongues.htm
http://christianity.about.com/od/newtestamentpeople/a/JZ-Peter-The-Apostle.htm
http://christianity.about.com/od/newtestamentpeople/p/jesuschrist.htm
http://christianity.about.com/od/conversion/p/salvation.htm
http://christianity.about.com/od/biblestorysummaries/p/crucifixionstor.htm
http://christianity.about.com/od/faqhelpdesk/p/newinternationa.htm
http://christianity.about.com/od/newchristians/p/becomechristian.htm
http://christianity.about.com/od/faqhelpdesk/f/whatisbaptism.htm


Property & Plans 

 

The property and plans committee are getting ready to do some work around the par-

ish hall and church.  Anyone interested in helping with the following projects are 

asked to call the church office. 

 

 Remove front concrete step and replace with P.T. landing & steps 

 Stain wheel chair ramp & landing (church) 

 Front steps/emergency step front 

 Stain landing & wheelchair ramp (hall) 

 Stain landing and steps (west side parish hall) 

 Paint concrete (parish hall) 

 Paint concrete (church) 

June 2nd:  Parish Social  

Have you marked your calendar for our parish social?  It’s taking place on Saturday, 

June 2nd at the Old Comrade’s Camp and will begin at 4pm.  Pack your cooler with 

your favorite beverage and whatever you’d like to throw on the BBQ.  We’d also 

love it if you would include a salad to share.  Bring your singing voices and be 

prepared for a great evening of fun and fellowship.   Roasted marshmallows will be 

our dessert!! 

Employment Opportunities 

 

The Cemetery Committee has applied for a Level I-II-III grant.  Duties associated 

with this position will be in the cemetery. 

 

Resumes can be dropped off at the church office or emailed to 

office@allsaintsparish.ca  

 

Renovation Project Phase 2:  
We are looking into the possibility of hiring our own carpenters to do  

renovations on the two wings of our church: if you are interested in  

submitting an application or finding out more information on these  

positions please contact Steve Porter or any member of our Renovation Team.   

Meetings:   

There is a meeting for those currently involved in or who would like to  

become involved in Liturgical Planning on June 5th at 7 pm at the parish hall. 

Our next vestry meeting is scheduled for May 29th at 7:30pm. 

10 Second Sermon 
I have good news and bad news.  The good news  is we've already raised the goal of 

ten thousand dollars.  The bad news is, it's in your pockets. 

        -Tony Campolo 

Memorials  

 

Memorials have been given to All Saints Parish Church Renovations  

in Loving Memory of: 

 

 Albert Taylor by Graham & Sandra Taylor; Elizabeth & Roy Taylor 

 Mattie Jefford by Wes & Judy Jefford 

 Alice Dawe (remembering her death May 27th) by Lena & family. 

A Thank Offering has been given to the Church Renovation Fund for: 

 

 Furne Tilley (celebrating her 91st birthday May 30th) by Clayton Arnott. 

Note the following changes in our Worship Schedule:    

Effective May 20th our worship schedule will be as follows : 

 Regular Sunday Services :   8:30am and 10:00am 

 Midweek services will be held on Wed evenings at 7:00pm from June 6th - Aug 

29th. 

 Our 7pm Gospel Hymn Sings will continue on the last Sunday of each month 

throughout the summer. 

Our regularly scheduled 7 pm services will resume after Labour Day weekend.   

Attention Knitters!!! 

Anyone interested in knitting a prayer shawl is ask to have it in by the last Sunday in 

October. 

 

Prayer Shawl Pattern 

 

The shawls take about 16oz of bulky wool on size 7 needles.  Approximate 

dimensions are 22x60 inches. 

 

Cast on 63 stitches or some multiple of 3. 

Row 1: knit 3, purl 3, repeat across row. 

Row 2: knit the purl and the purl the knits. 

 

The group of 3 stitches represents the trinity and as we knit we pray. 

 

Count the number of 3 stitch repeats you have and add one for the other.  Fringe can 

be any length.  For fringe approx. 6 inches long, cut three 12 inch pieces of yarn for 

each fringe cluster, for both ends.  Insert crochet hook in spaces between k3/p3, fold 

fringe in half, hook fold through end of shawl, tuck ends through the loop and pull up 

to tighten. 


